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Biesterfeld

Biesterfeld Spezialchemie

Vestby, August 2023

Information about name change

Dear valued partner,

We would like to inform you that Lindberg & Lund AS with effect of 1 September will
change its name to Biesterfeld Norge AS. During this, the names of the subsidiaries ABIC
Kemi AB and Lindberg & Lund OY will also be changed to Biesterfeld Sweden AB and
Biesterfeld Finland QY.

Biesterfeld Norge AS is a 100% subsidiary of Biesterfeld Spezialchemie and thus of
Biesterfeld AG. The name change has no practical consequences for you as our partner.
The current Managing Directors Bjgrn Erik Dahlmann for Norway, Magnus Lagerqvist for
Sweden and Jens Lindahl for Finland will continue to manage all operations.

There will be no changes with respect to the following:
¢ Your contact person and its contact details (email, phone, fax)
e Your agreed conditions, delivery times and contracts

Our new web address will be www.biesterfeld.no and company E-mail
post@biesterfeld.no

We can also inform that our portfolio is growing strongly with many exciting new suppliers
from global position. We have strengthened ourselves within the Oil & Gas, Additive
Manufacturing 3D printing, Medical and Personal Care markets.

We thank you for your good cooperation and we look forward to the future together with you. If
you need further information, don’t hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely
Biesterfeld Norge AS
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Bjorn Erik Dahlmann

Managing Director



